
 

 
Wednesday 24th January 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 One of the targets we are working on this year is to 

improve early reading skills for our children. As part of this, 

we want to encourage reading at home. 

We have set up a mini library at Nursery with lots of books 

for you to borrow so that you can share books and read at 

home. There will be different books available and these will 

be changed regularly. All we ask is that the books are looked 

after at home and returned when you have finished with 

them.  

To begin with we are going to trial having the library open for 

each Key Person group on a set day. This will mean it doesn’t 

get too busy. If you are unable to visit the library on your 

day, please speak to your child’s Key Person and we will make 

sure you don’t miss out.  

The library will open from Monday 29th January. 

Opening times: 

Morning session 11:25am – 11:40am 

Afternoon session 3:10pm – 3:25pm 
 

Bee group (Miss Chopdat) – Monday  

Ladybird group (Mrs Patel) – Tuesday 

Dragonfly group /Caterpillar group (Miss Taylor) – Wednesday 

Grasshopper group (Miss Sultan) – Thursday 
 

We look forward to welcoming you into our library. 

Mrs Jackson 

 

 

  


